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May 26, 2016 
 
Ms. Shelly Lam, LPG 
On-Scene Coordinator 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency, Region 5 
Emergency Response Branch #1 
2525 North Shadeland Avenue, Suite 100 
Indianapolis, IN 46219 
 
RE:   Monthly Progress Report 
 April 29, 2016 to May 26, 2016 
 Dixon Road Site 

U.S. EPA Site Spill ID #C5M5 
1110 ½ - 1112 and 1114 South Dixon Road 
Kokomo, Howard County, Indiana 46901 
SESCO Project #4276 

 
Dear Ms. Lam: 
 
This monthly progress report has been prepared by SESCO Group, Inc. (SESCO) on behalf 
of the Vernon L. Graves Revocable Living Trust (Graves Trust) and the City of Kokomo, 
Indiana (City) for the above-referenced facility (hereafter referred to as “Site”).  The progress 
reporting provided herein has been prepared in compliance with Section VIII, Item 21 (a) of 
the Administrative Order (Order), effective April 7, 2015. 
 
1. Progress Made This Reporting Period 

 
SESCO and the United States Environmental Protection Agency (U.S. EPA) On-Scene 
Coordinator (OSC) conducted a conference call on April 29, 2016, to discuss the Site 
status, including soil and groundwater impacts to the Phase 1 portion of the Site.  
SESCO requested that all investigation and remediation work be completed on Phase 1, 
prior to work on the Phase 2 area.  As a result of the call, the U.S. EPA requested a 
Conceptual Site Model (CSM) be developed for Phase 1 and a revised project schedule 
be submitted by June 3, 2016. 

 
The impacted material and non-recyclable debris that was removed from the test pits in 
January 2016, was approved for landfill disposal by Waste Management, Inc. on May 2, 
2016.  Removal and disposal of the debris will be scheduled in the near future. 
 
Two (2) drums of soil and two (2) drums of water investigation-derived waste (IDW) 
from the monitoring well installation, development, and sampling were picked up from 
the Site on May 4, 2016, by American Industrial Services, Inc (AIS).  The water drums 
were disposed at US Ecology, Detroit, Michigan, on May 19, 2016.  A copy of the waste 





 

 

ATTACHMENT A 
 

Waste Manifest from Water Drum Disposal 
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